
 

Year 6 Autumn 1 2024 
Newsletter 

Welcome to our half termly newsletter. 

We hope you have had a relaxing summer. We are delighted to be back at 

school and are looking forward to a fabulous year with our new Y6s! 
 

Our class novel this half term is Skellig. 

Special dates: 

Friday 13th September – outdoor mass 

with Fr Andrew. 

Sunday 15th September – Our Lady of 

Sorrows. 

Monday 14th – Wednesday 16th October 

– Robinwood residential visit. 

Friday 25th October – Break up. 

Reminders: 

P.E. – P.E. days are Wednesdays and Thursdays. Children come in to school wearing PE kit on these days.  

Water bottles – Please make sure your child has a named water bottle every day. 

Reading books – Children will bring a reading book home and can return it to school to be changed when they 

have finished reading it. 

Homework – Homework will be set on a Friday to be completed by the following Friday. Homework will 

consist of a maths task, reading comprehension, punctuation/grammar activity and spellings. 

Clubs – Chess club runs on Tuesday lunchtimes each term. Football club will run on Wednesday after school 

(weather permitting) Other clubs will run throughout the year and information will be given to children nearer 

the time.  

Our Y6 saint is St Josephine Bakhita 

 


